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Dear Chairman Anthony Hood,

| wish to express my strong support for the Dance Loft on 14th Planned Unit Development, Zoning Case No. 20-18. | live
only a block away - | am looking forward to the new neighbors, the increased residential density that will help prop up
our struggling restaurants, and the critical injection of affordable housing into an area that has very little of it. Itis
absurd how little development happens here compared to northeast DC where we moved from. There is a housing
affordability crisis and almost no new housing is being built in the area. NIMBY strangling of the housing supply has to
end.

Sincerely,
Mr Aaron Johnson
1412 Webster St NW Washington, DC 20011-7030 aaronjohns@gmail.com
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